
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 4th July 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In English, we have finished our final Big Write of the year which is an information leaflet on 

their chosen city. 

In Maths, we have looked at different graphs – pictograms, bar charts and line graphs and the 

information they give us. 

In Art, we sketched our chosen landscape or cityscapes and there were lots of amazing 

pieces. 

On Wednesday we had a visit from Kinetic Circus in which the children were amazed by some 

incredible circus tricks which they then had a go at. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Isla and Roman for their beautiful landscapes/cityscapes 

Headteacher's Award: Lily, Ed, Molly, Zakir, Vihaan and Georgie for winning their relay race 

at District Sports and making it to the Championship Final 

Shining Stars: Lily, Molly, Zakir, Vihaan, Ed, Georgie 

Pupil Voice: “Woah, that is so cool!” – Kinetic Circus 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Tuesday 8th July: Deadline for ticket forms to be returned 

Wednesday 9th July: Whole School Trip 

Friday 11th July: Costumes must be in for the Dress Rehearsal on Monday 14th July 

Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th July: School Production – children to be at school at 

5:30pm for 6pm start.  


